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 application 2022/3853/P  
 
I have lived near Camden Lock since 1956.  From the beginning of my time here 
I have drawn and painted the historic scenes just down the road from where I 
live in Gloucester Crescent.  My pictures have been reproduced in my books 
and exhibited in many galleries.  Part of the success of the Lock has been its 
visual effect and to instal a large ferris wall in front of the most beautiful old 
factory is an appalling idea.  Also, the footfall is at its capacity now and to 
encourage more visitors interested in fairground/ theme park  activity is really 
bad planning.  PLEASE put a stop to this application. 
 
David Gentleman 
 


